

Ladies of Iowa East,

Please read through this letter carefully.

I am making a change to our schedule. There are a number of conflicts for the August Board of Directors meeting. We will take care of August Board necessities via e-mail AND change the inperson meeting to 8 pm, Friday evening of Retreat. Camp is reserved for us for Friday evening, September 10 with no Retreat plans for that time period. Remember, children are welcome for Retreat and will be welcome for Friday evening, also.

The following are items I have on my list for August discussion – please let me know immediately of anything I have missed:

Fall Retreat – reminder of schedule. Children are welcome – plans are underway for their activities on Saturday.

2022 Convention – including nominations, by-law amendments, speakers

Open positions that will begin with the November BOD meeting

Procedure Manual

By-Law Amendments

Fall LWR pick up

Nominations update

To do this and make it possible to take care of any items that need a vote during the meeting on Friday, September 10, you will be receiving a number of emails throughout July and into August. Please read these emails carefully and respond with any comments and questions.

IMMEDIATE ACTION REQUIRED

Respond to Hilary that you have read and understand this message. Then be watching for the LWML emails!

Thank you for serving HIM with gladness,

Margaret